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Silent Auction  
 June Club Meeting  

Bring your own pen or pencil 
Bring your item/s to donate for 

the Auction this month.  
For those participating: You will receive 

a bidding sheet as you arrive.  
Put your name on it with the name of 
your donated item, and put the paper, 

with item, on the ‘sales’ table. 
Members - Browse the items during 

morning tea BUT no bidding until 
11:00  

Bid on the item/s of interest 
by writing your name and your 
bid on the paper by each item.  

  

Don’t forget to circulate and go 
back to check items you are interested 

in as other members will be bidding 
against you. 

The highest bid at the end of the 
auction time ‘wins’ the item.  

You will then need cash, 
(smaller denominations of notes or 
coins, please) to pay for your win. 

Some unsold items may be grouped 
for a bidding session. 

Unsold items donated to charity.

The Ryder’s Trip did not eventuate as they 
were ALL booked up so no appropriate 

dates were available. 
     

27 JUNE - Luncheon 
Te Atatu Boat Club  Buffet -  $45   

Make your own way there to arrive about noon   
Bar opens at noon    

Meal served at 12:30   
Register at our June meeting!  

If attending advise Di by 4 p.m Sunday, 
22 June.   Bring a friend.  

Please - if you are able - pay on-line!  
This then means that larger sums of cash do 

not need to be carried to the bank. 

If you are paying cash then have money 
in a named envelope detailing the 

amount, trip or reason for payment.  

All queries re trips to Di please  

The Ladies Probus Club of Te Atatu  
ASB Bank account:    

Include reference, full name & payment name. 

Thank you for all your 
generous donations for 

Give a Kid a Blanket.   
Many children, teens and 
families will be cosier and 

warmer this winter.

TAKE NOTE 
OUR CUB MEETINGS FOR AUGUST, 

SEPTEMBER, OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 
WILL ALL BE AT THE TE ATATU SOUTH 

COMMUNITY CENTRE ACTIVITY ROOM- 
NEAR TO THE ST JOHN HALL 

Unfortunately our Club has been advised that the 
St John Hall will not be available on these dates. 
We have booked the larger hall for August 
but will try our Meetings in their smaller 

“Activity Room” for  
12 September, 10 October and 14 November. 

Same time 9:45 - noon
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 INTEREST GROUPS:      
PLOTL (Probus Ladies Out to Lunch)  
(3rd Thursday of month) One Sip,  

Cnr Flanshaw/ Edmonton Roads 
Te Atatu South 19 JUNE  

Meet there about 11:30    

Craft Club - 4th Thursday, 26 JUNE 
10-12  at Viv’s, Westgate.  Bring your 
own work. Afterwards those available 

lunch together at a local cafe. 

We’re on Facebook! 
Thank you our Page Master, Riv. 

Check it out. 
Open the Facebook page 

1. Click in “Search” at the top of your screen. 
2. Enter the Club’s name.                                  

The Ladies Probus Club of Te Atatu 
3. Click on the group name in the results. 
4. On the righthand menu click “Join” 

Watch this space as more info is added.

Looking ahead………. 

Make your own way there for  
25 July Buffet Mid-year Xmas lunch  

at Huapai Golf Club - $55. 

Di’s Pattern for Fingerless Gloves 

8 ply wool no 8 needles 
Cast on 42 stitches 
Knit 20 rows k2 p2 rib 
Knit 20 rows stocking stitch  
Knit 10 rows k2 p2 rib  
Cast off, sew up side seam  
but leave opening for the thumb. 
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